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Lindsay Cooper-Smith who has been 
with Edison since it started in 2018 is 
leaving Discovery MAT to begin a new 
role in  inclusion. Edison and Plymouth 
Primary Nurture will continue as normal 
and all contact should be made through 
our phone number 01752 706361 or via    
edison@discoverymat.co.uk. Lindsay 
would like to say a massive thank 

you to all the children, families and professionals who 
she has worked with over the years and looks forward to 
hearing more about how Plymouth Primary Nurture  
continues to grow in the future to support the children 
of Plymouth.  

We would like to express our sincerest thanks to Lindsay. 
Her hard work and dedication has ensured children from 
across the city are reaching their full potential. We are 
sure you will join us in wishing her all the best for the 
future.   

 

PPN are open for referrals from Foundation to 

Year 6. Please visit our website: 

plymouthprimarynurture.co.uk 

 

Dates to Remember: 

Easter Holiday: 29/3 - 14/4 

Bank holiday: 6/5  

 

100% of schools who have referred to Plymouth 

Primary Nurture would refer for other children in 

the future. 

 

 

 

We are currently offering Outreach to schools. We can 

offer advice around strategies to support children with 

SEMH need. We can also offer demonstrations of some 

interventions we have found supportive. 

 

Outreach feedback:  

 

“The EDISON staff are open, friendly and easy to 
talk through any issues with. This means that staff 
feel able to talk openly with them, without feeling 

judged.” 

“We most certainly will use EDISON again - they 
are our 'go to' professional advice and we thor-
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